
 
 
 

 

11 December 2017 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Consultation – Thursday 4 January 2018 

All Year 11 pupils been given your invitation to the above event and should bring it home 

today.  A copy of the invitation is also attached.  This is an important meeting at this stage of 

your child’s GCSE study and it is hoped that you will be able to attend.  

Please complete the reply slip, which your child must return to her Form Teacher, by 

Thursday 14 December at the latest. 

 

Mr R Spence 

Head of Middle School 

 


